
CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

VANCOUVER 

BAGONG PILIPINAS 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

Printing of Event Poster for Film Screening 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested printing 
companies to submit quotations for the printing of three event posters for the film 
screening of Canadian Adobo on 24 September 2024 which is being organized by the 
Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver. Following are the specifications required 
for the said printing of poster: 

1. The poster should have the size of 24" x 36"; and 
2. A total of three (3) posters will be printed. 

For further details, interested providers may contact Consulate's Cultural Officer 
Ma. Lyra Ocampo at email address: culturalsection@vancouverpcg.org. 

Proposals must be submitted not later than 18 September 2024, 1700H, delivered to 
the Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email address. 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 19 September 2024 and 
reserves the right not to accept any proposals. Funding for the procurement of above 
services come from the Consulate's Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses 
(MOOE) for FY 2024. 

ANAL N D. RATONEL 
Chairman 

Bids and Awards Committee 
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Vancouver, B.C. 
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